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TEMPLE  NEW DRIVING PATERN 
 
 

Dear Devotees, 
 
 

Due to the construction activities, the roadway near 
the far end is slightly changed to go around the 
trailer. Devotees are requested to drive carefully in 
the new driving path.  
 
 

Please drive slowly and carefully inside the temple 
complex. Follow the posted signs or directions 
provided. 
 
 

As you all see the construction activities began in 
the temple and we seek all your cooperation during 
this time.  
 
 

Thank You 
Temple Management 


